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Review of Electricity Tariff Rates

The Fijian Competition and Consumer Commission (FCCC) is an independent Fijian statutory

authority whose role is to enforce the FCCC Act 2010, promoting competition, fair trading,
regulating prices in markets where competition is lessened or limited, and regulating monopolistic

market situations including national infrastructure for the benefit of all Fijians.

The FCCC has received a formal submission from Energy Fiji Limited (EFL) for a proposed
increase in the electricity tariff rate by 17.27%. The FCCC now wishes to undertake a
comprehensive review of the electricity tariff rate and invites members of the public to make

submissions.

Members of the public are requested to refer to the submission available in the FCCC website at

www.fcce.gov.fj and provide their comments on the proposed rates. All the submissions in writing

are to be sent to the below address and must reach the FCCC no later than 14 June 2019:

The Chief Executive Officer

Fijian Competition and Consumer Commission
P O Box 5031

Raiwaqga.

Or email to: submissions@fccc.gov.fj

For further information or clarification, kindly contact the FCCC on 8921991 or email to:

submissions@fccc.qov.fj.




